In our opinion, the financial statements give a true and fair view of the EDC’s affairs. We have
obtained all the information and explanations we consider necessary for the purposes for our audit.
In our opinion, the EDC has kept proper books of account. The financial statements are in
agreement with the books of account.

In conclusion, to the extent of its competence, the Board expresses a favorable opinion on the
approval of the economic and financial statement as at 31 December 2023.

Date: April, 18", 2024.
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Aare Harak (Auditor)

Ester van Muijen (Deputy Auditor)
Bart Stegeman (Assistant Auditor)




